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Executive Directorõs Message 
BIAW Mission Statement  

The prevention of brain  

injury and the full   

participation in  life for   

individuals with brain  injury  
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Staff: 
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I am pleased by the direction the BIAW is going, 

and based on the feedback I receive so are 

many others. We have a great deal to be proud 

and happy about, howeveré. 

 

First, the good stuff. 

 

¶ We are presently putting together our sixth 

batch of brain injury ID cards. To get yours, see the article on page 3. 

¶ Weôre adding a Janesville Walk for Thought this year, and there is 

room for more. 

¶ We grew our annual conference and we are adding a regional 

conference in November (see page 5). 

¶ Reception for our TBI and concussion awareness presentations has 

been outstanding. 

¶ Two support groups have re-started since the last newsletter, MCFI 

in Milwaukee and one in Racine. 

¶ We have moved back into advocacy, fighting to protect Medicaid, 

Medicare, and many other state programs. 

¶ We receive multiple, grateful phone calls each week from people 

affected by TBI and just need to talk. 

 

Now the buté 

 

Unfortunately, the BIAW will need to put an extra effort into fund raising 

this next year in order to remain viable. The situation is not desperate, 

but itôs not great, either. Unlike BIA chapters in other states, the BIAW 

receives no government funding, meaning we are completely reliant on 

donations and income from events to keep the lights on. 

 

One way everyone can help is by becoming involved or making a 

donation to the Walk for Thought this year. Details are on the first page 

of this newsletter and page 8. 

 

Do you have another way to help? Matching donations from your 

employer? A donation for a TBI awareness presentation at your 

business? Do you know of a grant we should apply for? The only bad 

idea is one not shared. Give me a call and weôll see if we can work 

together. 262-790-9660 

      

     Karl Curtis  

Executive Director 

 
Website 

Improvements 
www.biaw.org 

 
Our website is 

improving. Please be 
patient while we work to 
serve you better.  

Patron Member,  
Jan Heinitz,  
in honor of   
Christine Guild 
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News From The BIAW Office, by Karl Curtis  

Since relaunching the program in March, the Brain Inju-
ry Alliance of Wisconsin had made over six dozen  
brain injury ID cards for brain injury survivors in Wis-
consin. The easy-to read, double-sided cards provide 
your name, emergency contact information, and tips to 
help others understand brain injury. The cards are de-
signed to help survivors in any situation where explain-
ing a brain injury may prove helpful, difficult, or stress-
ful. These laminated cards fit easily in a wallet or 
purse.  
 
Would you like one? A $5 donation to the BIAW is sug-
gested for each card to cover materials, laminating and 
the cost to mail the card to you. If we can mail a bunch 
of cards to one location (like a support group) we can 

reduce costs. Call us at 262-790-9660 for details. 

To get a card send the following information to the BIAW; 
Your Name: 
Your Address: 
Emergency Contact's Name: 
Emergency Contact's relationship to you (Father, wife, 
etc.): 
Emergency Contact's phone number: 
 
E-mail your information to admin@biaw.org or 
Mail your information to: 
BIAW 
6409 Odana Rd., Ste 1H 
Madison, WI 53719 
 

BIAW still offering Brain Injury ID Cards 

Help the BIAW Spread the 
Word About Brain Injury 
 
Would you like to help spread the word about concus-
sions and TBI in Wisconsin? 

The Brain Injury Alliance of Wisconsin has prepared a 
20-30 minute presentation, "It Was Only a Little Bump 
on the Head," covering the very basics of concussion 
and brain injuries. The purpose is to raise awareness 
among people who may know little about brain inju-
ries, and the message is "if you hit your head and see 
stars, see a doctor." 

Do you know somewhere a BIAW representative could 
give this presentation (a school, senior center, library, 
etc.)? If so, contact us and let us know. 

 

Do you think you could become a BIAW ambassador and 
make this presentation in your part of the state? We'll pro-
vide the PowerPoint presentation and a script. You need to 
know enough about brain injury to give a basic presenta-
tionand answer basic questions, be comfortable speaking in 
front of an audience, be able to improvise when necessary, 
have access to a laptop computer and be able to use tech-
nology. Want to give it a try? Contact the BIAW and we'll 
discuss if this opportunity is right for you 

mailto:admin@biaw.org













